
ROSE SOLAK, CHILD WELFARE CHAIRMAN 

APRIL BULLETIN 

 

The month of April is John Tracy Clinic month, a National Auxiliary program that 

through donations helps sponsor correspondence courses which are provided by 

John Tracy Clinic for hearing impaired preschool children. 

All donations for the John Tracy Clinic should be forwarded through the 

Department to National Headquarter. 

Auxiliary can sponsor projects in orphanages and children homes with special 

activities and personal care needs. You can sponsor Scout Troops, baseball, 

football, soccer league. Assist underprivileged children with clothes, school lunch 

milk program, school supplies, holiday parties, recreational entertainment and 

hearing aids. 

Mail your Final Report to Rose Solak, 5655 Melbourne, Dearborn Height, Mi. 

48127, postmarked by May 5, 2020. The Worchid program is reported under the 

child Welfare program. Include your Youth Volunteer Service Report. 

Be sure to start your project evaluation sheet with your Mid Year totals and 

double check your total figures. 

The reporting of hours, mileage, new and used material, refreshments and cash 

donations demonstrate the Auxiliary Aims and Purposes and help to establish our 

obligation to AMVETS 

My chairman Project: “Gift Card Shower” for Penrickton Center for Blind Children. 

The local auxiliaries are to give the gift cards to their District President who will 

mail the Gift Cards to me. A drawing will be held, at convention if possible. The 

Gift Cards will be presented to Executive Director Kurt Sebaly. Gift Cards are due 

to me, by May 5, 2020. 

Read the Donors Rules and follow them to qualify for awards at the Department 

Convention. 



Read the bulletins you receive from Department or National Officers on the 

National and Department websites. They contain information which can assist 

you and share the information with your members at your auxiliary meeting. 

Check the auxiliary website for updated information from our Department 

President Bert Lema and Department Officers. The auxiliary website is 

www.amvetsauxdeptmi.org. 

Please feel free to call me by phone 313 - 561-6595 and leave me a message. I will 

respond to you in a timely manner with any questions you may have. 

During these critical times, please stay strong, stay healthy and be patient. 

 

Sincerely 

Yours in AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary 

 

 

Cel Rose Solak, 2nd Vice President 

Child Welfare Chairman 

5655 Melbourne 

Dearborn Heights, Mi. 48127 

313 – 561-6595 

  

 

 

http://www.amvetsauxdeptmi.org/

